
Arlington, VA, April 7, 2016 – Meals on Wheels America President and CEO Ellie Hollander today 

issued the following statement regarding the United States Senate’s passing of S.192, the Older 

Americans Act Reauthorization Act of 2016. 

The bipartisan bill passed unanimously and will now go to the President’s desk to be signed into law. 

You can find the Meals on Wheels America letter of support here, a summary of the Senate 

legislation here and House amendment here. 

https://www.congress.gov/bill/114th-congress/senate-bill/192/cosponsors
https://www.congress.gov/bill/114th-congress/senate-bill/192/cosponsors
http://www.mealsonwheelsamerica.org/docs/default-source/washington-update/mealsonwheelsamericaletterofsupportoaareauth---3-18-16.pdf?sfvrsn=2
http://www.mealsonwheelsamerica.org/docs/default-source/washington-update/oaa-summary-1-14-15-final.pdf?sfvrsn=2
http://www.mealsonwheelsamerica.org/docs/default-source/washington-update/bill-summary---older-americans-act-reauthorization-act-of-2016.pdf?sfvrsn=2
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